

Roy High School

2150 W. 4800 S. Roy, Utah 84067

Ph: 801-476-3600 Fax: 801-476-3699

January 13, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

It is a privilege for me to write this letter of recommendation for Mr. Rich Lambert for the "I Love Teaching Award". Mr. Lambert LOVES teaching and it shows. He has a tremendously positive impact on the students and faculty across the District and I get to see his impact here at Roy High. Over the past many years that I have known Mr. Lambert, I have always been impressed with him. Rich is very intelligent with unlimited potential and he is dedicated to Education. He has integrity, self-discipline, and a great work ethic, all which leads to his success as a Teacher.

Mr. Lambert used to teach Math at Rocky Mountain when I was there. All the students wanted to be in his class because he was such a Great Teacher. As a Home and Hospital Teacher he works with some of our hardest students in the most difficult situations and he thrives at doing so. He is a student advocate and our school is a better school having teachers like Mr. Lambert associated with us! Students respect and look up to him, fellow teachers also respect him and appreciate his desire to work hard and improve everything that he does. Rich exhibits sound judgment with solid leadership. He is truly a motivator of other teachers and the students that he works with.

Home and Hospital Teaching is a difficult assignment but Mr. Lambert does it and is extremely effective. Parents often comment to me about his effectiveness. He teaches almost every subject and is good at it. We have had students that he has taught guitar to and he is effective, of course, Math is a strength and he is great at that. To say that Rich is well rounded is an understatement. He is very personable and caring. He coordinates with our teachers very well so that he can be an extension of their classroom while the student is in Home and Hospital. Multiple teachers have commented about how nice it is to know that Rich is in charge of their students. He gives everyone involved in the process comfort and trust in the Education Process during difficult times.

For all of these reasons I have nominated Mr. Rich Lambert for the I Love Teaching Award.

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (801) 476-3611 or e-mail me at mwilliams@wsd.net.

Sincerely,

Matt Williams

att Williams

Principal

Roy High School